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The Committee on Foreign Affairs of the Seimas of the Republic of Lithuania welcomes the US decision to start the shipment of cargos for the mission in Afghanistan through the Klaipėda State Seaport.
This US decision, which is especially beneficial to the recovering Lithuanian economy, shows the growing partnership between the Republic of Lithuania and the United States of America in the areas of military and security, and recognizes Lithuania as a reliable and responsible member of the international community.
The Committee on Foreign Affairs underlines that the development of relations in the areas of politics, economy, science and education, military and security etc. between the Republic of Lithuania and the United States of America will continue to be one of the key priorities in Lithuania’s foreign policy.
Emanuelis Zingeris 
Chairman of the Committee
